
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We’re excited to welcome all families back to one of our favourite times of year – Term 4. It’s a great time 

to reflect on the growth of your child throughout the year and celebrate their great achievements. We’ve 

got some big things planned for Term 4 that we’re excited to share with you in the upcoming weeks. 

Your Coordinator has been busy planning experiences to help children transition back into term time by 

connecting with friends, engaging with fun and enriching experiences, and continuing to explore their 

interests while in service.  

Check out what’s planned for the return of your OSHC: 

 

FREE to Register. 

Once registered, you’ll be able to easily make and manage your bookings online via our Parent Portal. 

Register now free 

 

Enhanced safety and hygiene. 

With updated policies and measures, we commit to providing a safe and hygienic environment for your 

children to enjoy. 

 

Visit our blog.  

Monday   Lego challenge design a piece of fruit  out of lego 

Tuesday   Favourite foods posters design and create 

Wednesday   Bombs away and oztag drills 

Thursday   Eat a rainbow lets learn about nutrition  

Friday   Cooking pizzas  

http://pp.campaustralia.com.au/


 

 

New articles are added each week for parents and cover various topics to help families. Visit our blog.  

https://campaustralia.com.au/blog

